
From: Anne Synkowicz
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Saturday, October 29, 2016 12:15:13 PM

Please do not send anymore of our precious fresh water into the ocean!  We did not spend
millions of dollars in dams to do that.  It is needed for drought years as we Californians are all
very much aware.
Thank you!
Anne Synkowicz 
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